
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
September 10, 2024 

 
With Heartfelt Sympathy 

 
 

A MESSAGE FROM LINDA LEWIS 
I just wanted to inform our Villa neighbors that JOHN COLWELL, my husband, passed away 
this past week.  It was very sudden and, as you can imagine, a huge and sad shock. He was 
very brilliant and very sweet. 
 
We are not having a burial ceremony. No need for flowers.  
 
The gift of friendship is the best gift. 
 
Thank you. 

 
Messages of sympathy can be mailed to  

Linda Lewis and Family 
718 Waterman Street 
Ann Arbor, MI  48103 

 
******** 

For new homeowners, Linda Lewis has been the  
Guiding Gardening Diva 

for our Villa community, as well as  
the entire Chestnut Creek Family of Communities,  

and Downtown Venice's beautification efforts,  
creating lush landscapes to love throughout the year. 

 


